12th September 2017.

Dear Parents/Carers,

I will be running a cookery club on Wednesday afternoons until 4.15pm. If your child would like to apply for a place please complete the slip below fully as I need to know about any food allergies or dietary requirements, and return it to school as soon as possible. This is a very popular club and places are limited, so your child may not be offered a place this term. Sometimes we make things that we don't have time to complete in the club and may ask you to finish at home. On these occasions I will send a note home with your child with instructions of what to do to finish the bake.

Thank you. Mrs. Duffy.		
Food allergies		•
Dietary Requirements		·•
SignedPare	ent/Carer.	